
 

	 	
 

THE LEVANTINE CERAMICS PROJECT 2020 WORKSHOP 
Ceramics of Western Anatolia through the ages: Troad, Ionia, Lydia & Caria 

May 29th-30th, 2020  Institute of Nautical Archaeology (INA), Bodrum 
 

The Levantine Ceramics Project (www.levantineceramics.org) and INA invite your participation in a 
workshop on the longue durée of ceramic production in western Anatolia, with special attention to the 
regions of the Troad, Ionia, Lydia, and Caria, to be held Friday, May 29th – Saturday, May 30th, 2020. 
In this workshop our goal is to continue building up the site’s data set, begun at the Keramos-LCP 
workshop held in May 2018 in Izmir, and continued at the Bilkent-LCP workshop held in May 2019. Go 
here for programs & summaries of those events: https://workshops.levantineceramics.org. 

For this workshop, we are not asking for traditional papers, but rather presentations on data submitted 
to the LCP in advance of the workshop. Submissions may focus on ceramic wares/ware families, vessels, 
kiln/workshop sites, and/or archaeometric studies. You may submit as much information as you like, 
and you may give more than one presentation. We ask that you submit your data by March 30th, 2020. 

The LCP is a collaborative venture of archaeologists working on pottery dating from Neolithic through 
Ottoman times throughout the Levant. It is open access; anybody may consult the information on it. 
Contributors may submit data that is already published or newly discovered, specify levels of privacy 
for their submissions from completely private to fully public, and edit their own submitted 
information at any time. Note that a scholarly citation can be generated for each page on the LCP, 
making all entries digital publications, e.g., Kozal, Ekin; Amuq-Cilician Painted Ware (Sirkeli Höyük), The 
Levantine Ceramics Project, accessed on 21 November 2018, https://www.levantineceramics.org/wares/amuq-
cilician-painted-ware-sirkeli-hoyuk. 

For helpful video instructions in both English and Turkish:  https://videos.levantineceramics.org  

Please reply to Andrea at aberlin@bu.edu. We look forward to receiving your positive response! 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

 

Asil Yaman 
University of Pennsylvania 

Deborah N. Carlson 
Institute of Nautical Archaeology 

 

Andrea M. Berlin 
Boston University 

 


